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No one that owns a boat supports this bill! You are creating unnecessary traffic on 

roadways where people are pulling their boats to other docks. They are navigating 

unknown waterways and causing congestion and creating an unsafe environment for 

the rest of the boaters. Most people on the waterfront own their own boat and are 

probably writing the same sentences. 

There are no studies that are peer reviewed that show any evidence or any concrete 

facts that these boats are damaging anything.  

You are creating a lot of traffic in already very congested areas where people are 

partaking in watersports behind the boat. High boat traffic and people trying to 

partake in watersports behind the boat is an indicator to an increase in boat related 

incidents.      

 This bill is not meant to benefit anyone on the waterfront or any of the boat owners, 

so what or who is this bill meant to help???  

Perform studies and account for the results of the studies that can be peer reviewed 

before making decisions that affect other people and putting the rest of us in danger 

when we are trying to safely and responsible enjoy our weekends.  

 


